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Craig Plant receives the Dick Davis  Diver of the Year Trophy from the
Chairman Trevor Jones

Trevor was happy to
present

Mark Davidson
with the Trainee of
the Year Award



Bob igson acepts The Photographer of the Year Trophy ( UK) from the
Chairman

The annual General meeting was  a quiet sucsess.

Near;y all of the officers were reelected. Our Chairman, Tevor Jones, is
to steer our ship for another year.

Good old Trev!

Our biggest problem for the future is where do we train now that the
South Hunsley pool is to be demolished. Any ideas?

A happy group at the AGM
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Ian Sibley -Calder was delighted to get the trophy for the Photographer of
the Year



ANOTHER BURTON STORY
We were on Anglesy and w decided to dive near Molefe,

There was a little island and we opted to dive near it.

We dropped our anchor and dropped in.

What could we see? - ANCHORS.

All around were anchors

The spot was obviously a favourite fishing area and many boats
had dropped their anchor and  had got stuck and had cut away
their anchor warp to get away..

So. We set about gathering anchors and attaching them to our
own anchor.

After the dive we climbed into our boat and told the boat han-
dler to pull up the anchor.

He sweated a bit when he pulled up about six anchors which
eventually got distributed around our club.

Don


